Notice of Variances and Waivers

FLORIDA GAMING CONTROL COMMISSION
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

75-14.047
Facility Based Monitoring System and Computer Diagnostics

The Florida Gaming Control Commission hereby gives notice: 

The Florida Gaming Control Commission hereby gives notice: On March 15, 2024, the Commission issued an order. The Order was in response to a Petition for Variance / Waiver from Rule 75-14.047 of the Florida Administrative Code (“Petition”), filed July 17, 2023, by PPI, Inc., d/b/a Harrah’s Pompano Beach and advertised on August 1, 2023, in Vol. 48, No. 149, of the Florida Administrative Register. Rule 75-14.047 of the Code sets forth requirements for facility based monitoring systems in licensed slot machine gaming facilities in the state of Florida. No comments were received in response to the petition. The Order denies Petitioner’s request for a variance or waiver from Rule 75-14.047 of the Code because the Petition fails to demonstrate that the purpose of the underlying statute will be achieved by other means and that the application of the rule from which the waiver is sought would create a substantial hardship or would violate principles of fairness.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: A copy of the Order may be obtained by contacting the Clerk of the Florida Gaming Control Commission, 4070 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 or clerk@flgaming.gov.
